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Secretary of the Commission
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21 ST Street NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Sir;
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the question of precious metal position limits.
I think that it is imperative that the existing limits of 6000 be lowered to 1500 contracts and that the loop holes that
now exist be closed, with allowances made for
legitimate hedgers.
A level playing field is all we ask for.
The big boys have had their way long enough, please stand up to them and put them in their place.
Sincerely,
Tom Emerick
The status quo is no longer an option!!!!!!


